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The Orientation for the parents 

of the students of the Primary 

classes for the new academic 

session 2020-2021, had a 

digital makeover this year. 

The year 2020 will always be 

remembered for its paradigm 

shift, as schools were abruptly 

shut down due to the COVID 

19 pandemic. Though the 

whole world came to a 

standstill, teachers and schools 

world-wide were working 

harder than ever before to meet 

the educational needs of their 

students. 

Every academic year 

commences with a Parent 

Orientation Session planned by 

its teaching faculty to 

familiarise the parents and 

students with the scholastic and 

co-scholastic areas planned 

ahead. 

 

 

“EDUCATION IS A SHARED COMMITMENT BETWEEN 

DEDICATED TEACHERS, MOTIVATED STUDENTS AND 

ENTHUSIATIC PARENTS WITH HIGH EXPECTATIONS.’   

-Bob Beauprez 



However, a massive digital 

makeover took place this 

May, wherein the ISWK 

fraternity came forward to 

support the learning and 

educational needs of their 

students. 

These virtual platforms 

provided the parents and the 

school administration a 

commonplace to alleviate 

their concerns amidst the new 

norm.   

The event was meticulously 

planned with every detail 

looked into thoroughly. 

Parents were briefed on the 

details of the curriculum, 

mode of transaction of the 

same, related activities 

planned and the contribution 

expected from the parent 

community. 

Being the first virtual 

interaction between teachers and parents, the varied queries, apprehensions 

and anxiety related to online teaching and learning were well shared and 

discussed by both sides. 

In all, the event concluded effortlessly, much to the delight and satisfaction                         

of the both, the parent and the teaching community. 

‘At the end of the day, the most overwhelming key to a child's success                           

is the positive involvement of parents.’ -Jane D. Hull 


